
 

New Clients!  

After a busy month with meeting rooms and new 

enquires we are happy to welcome 4 new virtual 

office clients!  

Welcome to Felikot Healthcare & Feld Adams LTD 

Amerden Group & MMLogix LTD who have joined 

regal court with a Virtual Office!  

Many business do not need a physical office and 

making working from home work! But do not 

want their home address as their business ad-

dress! The Virtual Office packages means they can 

register their business address here! Giving the 

impression of a professional business with lots of 

other benefits too!  

If you know anyone who may benefit from a     

virtual office please let us know!   

Meet the Team  

Fiona Bryan 
Business Centre Manager  

 
Sian Warner 

Marketing Assistant /  
Customer Service Representative  

 
Kathrine-Anne Douglas 

Meeting Room Coordinator /  Customer 
Service Representative  

 
David Taylor 

Estates Manager  
 

Bob Sampson  
Head of IT 

What’s Happening at Regal court Business Centre             October 2020 

Roof Repair 

Thank You Smiths Roofing!                                             

After some tiles being damaged on the roof we 

have a leak in our office on the 4th floor which was 

in need of some repair! Then with some delays due 

to weather we had to wait for a few days with no 

rain for the safety of the team!  

We're happy to have our roof 

fully repaired ready for winter 

and have the area cleaned up!  

Look at our before and after! 

Building Clean 

To give the building some TLC we have given          

the outside a deep clean! Over two days All     

Approved Multi Services jet washed the front of 

the centres building and all the pavements!  

Bringing the red bricks back to life and given the 

building a more fresh appearance! 

 

Don’t forget the 

clocks go back on 

Sunday 25th     

October 2020! 



Coronavirus update at Regal court Business Centre  
At Regal Court we have remained open throughout and continue to support all our clients during these     

uncertain times. Throughout these times we have been working hard on ensuring our centre is safe for 

all our clients and visitors.  

With your assistance we will achieve a safe environment for all, by following our new protocols and 

safety measures.  

Please find below all the changes that are now in affect in the centre.  

For further information please head to our website. 

• Hand Sanitisers 

 11 new hand sanitising stations  

• Lifts  

 Only 1 person per lift 

• Break out Area  

 Reduced Seating  

 

• Kitchens  

 Reduced number of people at 
any time  

• Meeting Rooms  

 Covid-19 secure rooms  

WANTED– VIDEO TESTIMONIAL 

The team at Regal Court are 

looking for willing participants 

to provide us with a video   

testimonial.  

We only need a few words  

reviewing your experience in the centre to 

post on our social media and website 

If you have a few minutes to spare and would 

like to take part we would be very           

grateful! 

@regalcourtbusinesscentre 

@regal_court 

Regal Court Business Centre 

  

 

Thank you to everyone who took part and 

donated towards to Macmillan Cancer       

Support! Even with the unusual time we are 

all experiencing it is great to see everyone 

help others!  

 


